
From: Susanna Ma   
Sent: October 24, 2018 9:57 AM 
To: MacDonald, Monica 
Subject: Re: Concerns for Legalized Marijuana - Delegation to the Planning and Development Committee 
 
Hi Monica: 
 
Please forward the following  
 
To: Chair and Members of Planning and Development Committee 
 
I, Susanna Ma, Burnaby resident  
together with Zenbia Chan  spokesman of 2018 
Marijuana Legislation Concern Group to present the topics include suggestions of how to set up 
the rule and regulation at City level when Marijuana is legalized, to monitor home grown and 
retail shop, up the system to monitor multi-family units and protection of children.  Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Susanna 
 


	From: Susanna Ma [mailto:susannacwma@gmail.com]  Sent: October 24, 2018 9:57 AM To: MacDonald, Monica Subject: Re: Concerns for Legalized Marijuana - Delegation to the Planning and Development Committee



